Communication from Public

Name: Matthew Danciger

Date Submitted: 05/19/2022 01:58 AM

Council File No: 21-0829-S1

Comments for Public Posting: This project is a HUGE waste of taxpayer money that will not

even put a dent in the homeless problem. Plus it will be an eyesore, further reducing precious open space on the Westside and reduce parking in an already congested and underserved area.

Venice beach continues to be a hugely popular summer

destination with limited parking. Why eliminate more of it? And the LAST thing we need is more retail/mixed use in this area! Please stop wasting obscene amounts of money trying to house

people that don't want to be housed!